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Sixth Street Specialty Lending, Inc. Provides a Business Update and Preliminary Q2 2020 Financial
Results

July 23, 2020

NEW YORK--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jul. 23, 2020-- Sixth Street Specialty Lending, Inc. (NYSE: TSLX, or the “Company”) today sent the following letter
to its stakeholders to provide a business update and preliminary Q2 2020 financial results.

Please view a printable version of the letter here.

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www .businesswire.com/news/home/20200723005414/en/

Investors:

Lucy Lu, 212-601-4753

Sixth Street Specialty Lending
IRTSL@tssp.com

or

Media:

Patrick Clifford, 617-793-2004
Sixth Street

PClifford@tssp.com

Source: Sixth Street Specialty Lending, Inc.
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